
 

 

Welcome back! 
Summer Term 2019 

 

 

 
Dear Parents,  

Welcome back to preschool, we hope you’ve all had a lovely Easter. 

 

This terms topic is nursery rhymes and fairy stories. We will be following Red Riding Hood’s 

adventures to Grandma’s house, helping the 3 Little Pigs build their houses and eating 

porridge just like Goldilocks. 

 

There will be a stay and play session on the 8th May from 9.00-10.30am. Parents and 

grandparents are very welcome to join us. 

 

There will be our usual crafts, messy play and water, so old clothes for these activities are 

always a good idea. 

 

We spend a lot of time outside in our forest so could parents please make sure that children 

have named wellies as it does tend to get quite muddy if it rains.  

 

Any nappies, wet wipes and nappy sacks should be in your child’s bag along with a spare set of 

clothes. 

 

Please provide a labelled water bottle for your child. 

 

Children are welcome to bring a toy to school, however it would be helpful if it was small 

enough to fit in their drawer and not too precious in case as they often get misplaced and 

this can be very upsetting at home time. 

 

Feel free to take journals home from time to time to follow your child’s progress in preschool 

and if possible add any pictures we can share during circle time discussions. We would 

appreciate journals returned for updating regularly. 

If you have any concerns or worries please speak to one of us to arrange a convenient time to 

chat. 

We look forward to the term ahead and all the fun and adventure it has in store. 

 

Jillian/Karen/Lucy 

April 2019 
 

 


